Dear _______.

As a constituent and a School Psychologist, I am contacting you regarding 2nd Substitute HB 1377, a bill that more appropriately describes the roles of School Psychologists and other ESA roles in the schools, especially in the areas of mental health and social emotional skills.  In addition, this bill provides time for collaboration between School Psychologists, other ESAs in the schools, and service providers to provide more individualized supports.  It also begins to address the shortages of these ESA positions in our schools.	Comment by Winston: spelling
Please support 1377.  This bill is an important recognition of how School Psychologists, in collaboration with School Counselors and School Social Workers, support student success.  

Sincerely,

__________
